
 ☺ Welcome to Year 1 ☺ 

Hola Everybody! This is Miss Maher, warmly welcoming you to Class Spain, Year 1! I am 

thrilled to be joining you in September. We are going to have a brilliant year full of 

laughter, exploration, and adventure. I can’t wait to see what is in store! 

 
This will be my second year teaching Year 1, as well as my 

second year at Clockhouse! I really enjoy all your progress in 

Year 1 and seeing how you grow into kind, thoughtful, and 

creative students. My favourite subjects are English, Phonics, 

and Science. I cannot wait to hear about all your favourite 

subjects too! 

Want to know a little about me? 

I love my pets! I have a Labrador called Buzz and a very fluffy cat called Esmae. They 

get into all kinds of trouble at home. When I get home I love to sit with a cup and tea 

and knit. Esmae always plays with the wool. In the holidays, I try to spend time with 

my family and friends doing all kinds of activities. 

Teacher Favourites:  

Colour: Yellow! 

Food: Coco Pops! 

Wild Animal: Penguins! 

Domestic Animal: Ducks! 

Chocolate: Magic Stars! 

Movie: Finding Nemo! 

Book growing up: Fudge-o-mania by Judy Blume! 

Hobbies: Knitting and Crochet! 

 

 

 

 

I am very excited for all of you to join me in Class Spain from September. It is very important that we work 

together as a family, showing the 3Rs and be ready, respectful and responsible.  

We will be spending lots of time together, so it is important to show kindness and compassion to those 

around us. I am very excited to get to know you all and I cannot wait to help you grow!   

If you have any questions before I see you in September, please do contact me on Dojo and ask. Have a 

wonderful summer and I will see you all very soon!  

Miss Maher ☺ 


